
From: Jack Hardin  
Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 9:51 AM 
To: Ryan Safty 
Cc: Fran Iacopino  
Subject: Re: 15897 Camino Del Cerro Appeal 
  
Ryan - In the interest of neighborhood harmony, we are withdrawing our appeal effective today, 

August 20, 2021. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Jack & Barbara Hardin 

15869 Camino Del Cerro 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXHIBIT 1 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Page  

Intentionally  

Left Blank 
 


